20th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a fantastic first few weeks of term. The children have settled in extremely well into their new classes and are already working hard and enjoying their learning. Good attendance really does help your child, research shows that poor attendance impacts on a child's learning and ultimately the grades they achieve. Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time – every second counts! If you have not downloaded the Studybug App, please see below for more information.

Please take the time to read the information below, we have some exciting events coming up next week!

Thank you for your continued support. Mrs Tunnicliffe

Health and Fitness Day

On Tuesday 24th September
we will be having a Health and Fitness Day. The children will be participating in some additional fitness activities. For this reason we would like the children to come into school on Tuesday wearing their PE Kits.

Cycle to School Week



Next week is Cycle to School Week. We would encourage children to cycle to school but only if they are wearing a cycling helmet. Cycling is a great form of exercise and good for the environment, but only if done safely!

While bicycle riding is a fun way to exercise and get around, about 26,000 children go to emergency departments with head injuries each year. Wearing a helmet can decrease the risk of head injuries by about 85% and

Cycle safely, wear a helmet.

facial injuries by about 65% among

Safety Tips for Parents

cyclists.

Apple Crumble Delight!!!





Thank you to the families who participated in our family cooking class. It was great to see the apples from our orchard going to good use! Thank you to Mel for organizing it. We hope you enjoyed your apple crumbles!

European Day Of Languages

On Thursday 26th September we will be celebrating the diversity of our community and promoting the Modern Foreign Language which we teach, French. The children are invited to come to school on this day wearing anything red, white and blue. As part of this celebration, our fantastic cook, Mel, will be providing a French themed dinner. If your child is on packed lunches but would like to have a dinner on this day please complete the slip on the letter sent home today and return it to school on Monday.

To report your child's absence please use the Studybugs App.



Reading Book Bags:

Every child should have a reading book bag. If your child does not have a school book bag, you can buy one from the school office for £6. Please can you ensure that your child brings their book bag into school everyday. This will allow staff to keep on top of home readers and support your child. Thank you.